
06/15/24 - APR news 

I highly recommend you go to the site https://mainstreamnm.org/  and do the surveys. It’s interesting 
that we are in District 1, but they are holding meetings by each regional water planning. 
 
Maresa Luzier 
mpluzier@gmail.com 
6/14/24 

 

 

1) The LLC has drafted a "Notice of Submission of Service" with the Court requesting a hearing about 
Judge Woods's order. 
 
I DON'T understand this, other than to mean they don't like what he told them. The other lawyers will 
have to weigh in on the meaning soon....more delays, and more legal fees.... 
We're still gonna have to wait and see, but this is what we should have expected anyway. 
 
They are waiting for us to quit. WE WON"T. 
 
2) Nat, the Office of the State Engineer General Counsel, told us in the June 1st annual meeting about 
meetings being held throughout the state by the OSE on water planning. He ENCOURAGED US RATHER 
BLUNTLY to attend these meetings. 
See the website below. We can easily attend the meeting in July in Socorro. It isn't our region, but I, for 
one, am not really interested in driving to Silver City. Please let me know what everyone is thinking. 
Maybe we can have a convoy of carpoolers. 
 
The website he is referring to is Mainstream NM.  https://mainstreamnm.org/  
 
Eileen Dodds 
6/14/24 
 
REMINDERS 
2024 dues are due. They are $15.00 for an individual, or $25.00 per family. Please remit to SAWC, Box 
613, Datil NM, 87821. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the hearing in Reserve to show our opposition to the application by 
Augustin Plains Ranch LLC to sell and remove our water. 
 
The Honorable Judge Roscoe Woods ruled in our favor. This is our third successful challenge to the 
attempted water grab. 
 
Heartfelt thanks to everyone for their years of support. 
 
Cheryl Hastings 
Datil 
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